
 

 

June 18, 2024 

To        Board of Education (Public Meeting) 

From Sean Nosek, Superintendent/CEO  

Re   Board Policy 15 – Student Code of Conduct  

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
THAT the Board of Education approve revised Board Policy 15 – Student Code of Conduct, as presented. 
 
  
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Provincial Standards for Codes of Conduct Order has been amended, effective July 1, 2024, to require all 
boards of education to include one or more statements restricting student use of personal digital devices 
(including cell phones) at school to promote focused learning environments and safety.  Codes of Conduct 
are required to be updated to align with the amended Provincial Standards for Codes of Conduct Order by 
July 1, and submitted by August 15, 2024 to the Ministry of Education and Child Care.  
 
Changes to Board Policy 15 – Student Code of Conduct were presented at the May 14, 2024 Board meeting. 
 
The policy changes align with the order mentioned above and with new Administrative Procedure 345, 
Student Use of Personal Digital Devices in Schools.  
 
As agreed to at the May 14th Board meeting, and in accordance with Board Policy 10 - Policy Formation and 
Review, the proposed revised Policy 15 was posted to the School District’s website for a consultation period. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bclaws.gov.bc.ca%2Fcivix%2Fdocument%2Fid%2Fmo%2Fmo%2Fm0089_2024&data=05%7C02%7CCorissa.Stgeorge%40abbyschools.ca%7Cff13486aa5874b054bbe08dc6f93c5cd%7C8b0fa5c9e72c4885b0a280a0fed9773c%7C0%7C0%7C638507927933594231%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C4000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4qLSoWVtiNgrgM7PPOMuPKXZodzlXdvwvy%2BzHbEzly8%3D&reserved=0

